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Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:

Is it proposed to acquire Blackberry technology to replace the Palm Treo? If so, when
is this planned to occur?

Answer:
The service delivery and provision of Mobile PDAs is currently under review. The

Department appreciates the frustration being experienced by Senators and Members
and is currently canvassing options in relation to these issues.
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